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October 19, 2023

Dear Colleague,

In partnership with Kenosha Unified School District and Racine Unified School District the Mary Lou & Arthur F.
Mahone Fund will be hosting the annual PowerUp College and Resource Fair. The event will take place on Saturday,
November 11, 2023 at 8:30 AM at UW-Parkside and will support student success by providing this engagement
opportunity for High school juniors and seniors (and their parents/guardians) from KUSD, RUSD, St. Joseph Catholic
Academy, Shoreland Lutheran and Christian Life Academy.

Each year families look forward to connecting with college representatives, armed forces, community resources
and local employers. The purpose of this fair is to expose Kenosha Unified, Racine Unified and local private school
students and their families to learn about career pathways and college readiness opportunities. The fair also
provides juniors and seniors with the opportunity to network and discuss their future goals with each respective
representative.

As a valued local business and community leader we are asking for your support in providing a sponsorship,
donation of goods or services or a cash contribution that helps to fulfill the mission of the PowerUp College and
Resource Fair. We hope that we can count on you to support this important mission for our youth.

Your donation or sponsorship will help ensure that local families in the Kenosha and Racine area will have an
opportunity for access to educational and career readiness opportunities. We anticipate reaching our previous goal
of engaging with over 500 families at the PowerUp College and Resource Fair.

You can find more information about the Mahone Fund and the event on our website at www.mahonefund.org.
Please do not hesitate to contact Sabrina Morgan at 262. 564.2362 or morgans2gtc.edu with any additional
questions.

Sincerely,
Timothy T. Mahone Sabrina Morgan
Chair Site Coordinator

Mahone Fund PowerUp College and Resource Faii


http://www.mahonefund.org
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Plug into Your Future Sponsorships/Donations:

$500 Kilowatt, includes exhibit space at the event.

$750 Megawatt, includes exhibit space and listing in program as an sponsor.

$1,000 Gigawatt, includes exhibit space, logo in printed materials, program and
sponsorship listing in advertising. Company materials in bags.

$3,000 Terawatt, includes everything listed above plus Podium Recognition.

$5,000 Workshop Sponsor, opportunity to host a workshop session, company
materials available at workshop (provided by company). Includes exhibit space.

$10,000 EVENT SPONSOR, includes everything listed above plus Main Event
Sponsor Recognition.

Donation of goods or services or cash contribution that helps to fulfill the mission
of the PowerUp College and Resource Fair.

Donation/Exhibit/sponsorship confirmation and registration forms must be received by
November 3, 2023, for inclusion in the program. For more information please contact:
Sabrina Morgan at 262-564-2362 or email at morgans@gtc.edu.
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Vendor Confirmation & Registration Form
Please register by Friday, November 3, 2023

MAHONLE FUND

PowerUp

College & Resource Fair

Event:
Fall 2023 Mahone Fund PowerUp College and Resource Fair
Saturday, November 11, 2023, 9:45 a.m.—12:15 p.m.
UW-Parkside, 900 Wood Rd, Kenosha, WI 53144

Name of Organization:

Name and Title of Staff Member Attending Event:

Contact Information of Staff Attending Event (E-mail, Work & Cell Phone Number):

Sponsorship: Please mark X next to the requested sponsorship
Kilowatt $500 ; Megawatt $750 ; Gigawatt $1000 : Terawatt $3,000 ;

Workshop Sponsor $5,000 __; Event Sponsor $10,000

Registration form and any accommodation requests should be emailed to morgans@gtc.edu or completed online via
mahonefund.org. Checks must be submitted to Mahone Fund, Kenosha Community Foundation, 600 - 52nd Street,
Suite 110, Kenosha, WI 53140. Online payment options available upon request. For more information please contact:
Sabrina Morgan at 262-564-2362 or email at morgans@gtc.edu.

The Mary Lou & Arthur F. Mahone Fund ~ c¢/o Kenosha Community Foundation 600 52nd Street, Suite 110, Kenosha, WI 53140,
Telephone: 262-654-2412 ext. 1, www.mahonefund.org
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